










Peace River School Division 

Long Service Award Recipients 

Congratulations to Yolanda Mora-Fallas and  

Candace Loughlin on being recognized for 10 years 
of service with Peace River School Division.   

Yolanda works in the Daycare and Candace is our 
Office Manager.   

Paul Ivison, recently retired, was recognized for his 5 
years of service. 



       Indigenous Support Worker 

Terri Lynn Bulldog 

 

Peace Regional Outreach Campus is pleased to welcome Terri  

Lynn Bulldog as our new Indigenous Support Worker.  She comes 

to us with a wealth of experience in supporting youth as well as 

knowledge of traditional cultures, teachings and practices.  She 

also brings a great talent for baking and her bannock always gets 

two thumbs up!   

 

Terri Lynn will be facilitating a number of activities, including a 

weekly smudging activity. 

 

 

 

 

 






















